
E-mail Received: August 30, 2021 

 

From: John Hansen 

 

Subject: Essential workers bonus 

 

Hello, I'm a UFCW local 1189 worker at Grand Village senior living facility in Grand Rapids 

MN. I feel we deserve the one time bonus for working in a COVID 19 active facility for more 

than one year. My social life has changed even more than most. Making sure I don't socialize 

with family and friends. Working in a facility that had positive COVID-19 coworkers and 

residents. Risking my life as well as my wife's. Please consider us for the one time bonus for 

Frontline Workers.  

 

Thank you, 

John Hansen 

 


